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Administrator  
Jerad Langley 

Director of Nursing 
 Kathy Domec 

 Assistant Director of Nursing 
 Margaret Gaspard 

CNA Supervisor 
Felicia Price, CNA 

QA/Nurse Educator 
Karla Foster 

MDS Coordinator 
 Eve Lejeune 

MDS Coordinator 
Jonathan Young 

MDS Coordinator 
 Margaret Noe 

Social Service Director 
Claire Gossen 

Community Outreach/Admissions 
Coordinator 

Angelique Credeur 
Life Enrichment Director  

Hydi Romero 
Bookkeeper/Collections  

Coordinator 
Angela Legnion 

Team Member Specialist 
Britney Thibodeaux 

Housekeeping Supervisor 
Virginia Lastrape 

Maintenance Supervisor 
Brett Hoffpauir  

This past Mother’s Day, Southwind was filled with joy, laughter, 

and heartfelt moments as families gathered to honor the incredi-

ble mothers, grandmothers, and mother figures in our community. 

From shared meals and warm embraces to thoughtful gifts and 

cherished memories, it was a beautiful reminder of the deep 

bonds that connect generations. Seeing residents surrounded by 

love and appreciation 

was truly the highlight 

of our day. 

To every family who 

joined us—thank you 

for making the  

celebration 

meaningful! 

Happy Mother’s Day! 

  



Page 2 

Resident of the Month Employee of the Month 

Happy Birthday! 
Residents: 

Anne C.   6/5 

David T.   6/12 

Lois M.    6/23 

Elta I.    6/27 

Wade R.   6/29 

 
Employees: 

Virgina Lastrape  6/13 

Channon Prejean  6/13 

Marianne Mcdowell  6/15 

Sharlene Thompson  6/16 

Alexis Touchet  6/23 

Eve Lejeune    6/24 

Marcus Williams  6/29 

Wendy Carrier  6/30 

Happy Anniversary! 
 

Please join us in congratulating the 

following employees who are celebrating 

anniversaries this month. Thank you for 

your devotion to Southwind! 

 

Meoshia Woods  6/2   4 years 

Charlene Felix  6/13  2 years 

Bailey Lemaire  6/18  5 years 

Claudia Montgomery 6/20  8 years 

Neil Steen    6/22  2 years 

Christine Leggett  6/25  4 years 

Brenda Primeaux  6/26  7 years 

James “Jimmy” G. 

Mr. Jimmy has been a cherished 

member of the Southwind community 

since March 2025. In his free time, he 

enjoys a fishing trip on a beautiful day. 

Mr. Jimmy, your positivity brightens our 

community-we’re so glad to have you 

here with us. Congratulations on being 

named  Resident of the Month! 

Natalie has been a dedicated and 

valued part of the ward clerk & CNA 

team for 7 years. Outside of work, she 

enjoys going dancing with her best 

friends. She’s also a big fan of a good 

Cajun cuisine. Congratulations, Natalie, 

on being named Employee of the 

Month!   

 
Natalie Francis  

 

Happy Nurse’s Week! 
We proudly celebrated our amazing nurses 

at Southwind! 

Your compassion, resilience, and unwaver-

ing dedication touch lives in the most mean-

ingful ways. You are the heroes in scrubs 

who bring comfort, healing, and hope to 

our community each and every day. 

Thank you for the care you give and the 

hearts you uplift — Southwind is better be-

cause of you. 

We are truly grateful for all that you do! 
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Happy Nursing Home Week!  

The residents and staff of Southwind came together to joyfully celebrate 

Nursing Home Week with a variety of heartfelt activities. The week was 

filled with creativity and connection as residents enjoyed arts and crafts 

sessions, creating meaningful keepsakes and decorations. Sweet treats 

were shared throughout the week, adding a festive touch to the 

celebrations. One of the most touching moments came during the 

balloon releases, where participants took time for inspiration and 

reflection—honoring memories, expressing gratitude, and celebrating the 

strong sense of community that defines Southwind.  
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Reminders: 
• Please label your loved one’s clothing and items, even if you do their laundry. 

• Bring plastic bags or sealed containers for food storage . 

• Help keep  your loved one’s closet neat by cleaning it out seasonally. 

• Please do not display items on lights. 

Our Mission 

Our mission is to enable our residents to live life to its fullest, 
regardless of age or health, with compassion,  understanding, 


